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operations research or began as an interdisciplinary activity to solve
complex military problems during world war ii utilizing principles
from mathematics engineering business computer science economics and
statistics or has developed into a full fledged academic discipline
with practical application in business industry government and m
iemera is a three day international conference specially designed with
cluster of scientific and technological sessions providing a common
platform for the researchers academicians industry delegates across
the globe to share and exchange their knowledge and contribution the
emerging areas of research and development in electrical electronics
mechanical and software technologies are major focus areas the
conference is equipped with well organized scientific sessions keynote
and plenary lectures research paper and poster presentations and world
class exhibitions moreover iemera 2020 facilitates better
understanding of the technological developments and scientific
advancements across the world by showcasing the pace of science
technology and business areas in the field of energy management
electronics electric thermal power robotics and automation ambition
always begins with a dream with a purpose though money may be an
important part of it most people strive and achieve for reasons other
than money it s the quest to prove themselves however not all those
who strive succeed that s where the importance of awards and public
recognition comes in awards are not only for acknowledging success
they recognise many other qualities ability efforts struggle and above
all excellence disha s padma achievers 2016 focuses on those truly
remarkable indians foreigners who have won fame and encouragement to
pursue their excellence in their respective fields the book goes into
great detail of the lives of padma vibhushan padma bhushan and padma
shri awardees how they got their recognition their struggle and how
they achieved these rare feats in their respective fields padma
achievers 2016 has been designed to cater to a aspirants of various
competitive exams like civil services banks railways upsc and psc
exams and quiz competition across the country and b teachers
researchers media persons laymen and avid readers the book may benefit
you in many ways like the knowledge about various honours awards and
recognitions conferred by the government of india has multiple
practical uses and it can make you crack various competitive exams
like upsc civil services ssc banking insurance railways engg services
and afcat etc and can keep you updated on the latest trends whether it
is an essay or group discussion or pi the book can help you enhance
your general knowledge you have every chance to be able to stand out
from the crowd if your knowledge on the gk is sufficient it can
enhance your public speaking skills while giving examples of these
distinguished personalities it will help strike a conversation with a
friend or colleague general knowledge and current affairs are instant
conversation starters it also helps you keep up with the latest trends
in diverse fields like science engineering trade industry medicine art
cinema literature education sports journalism spiritualism social work
public affairs etc with the inspiration from the lives of people who
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made it big it makes you street smart and helps you take well informed
decisions in life and may prove to be a guiding light in your
professional career since the awardees come from diverse cultures and
ethnicities it will help you form a perspective about the cultures
that are different from your own a must reference book for teachers
researchers motivators and mentors who will find multiple examples of
guiding their students as well as for parents for motivating their
kids the book also provides a first hand information about other
indian as well as international awards like civilian awards gandhi
peace prize indira gandhi peace prize tagore award gallantry awards
param vir maha vir ashok chakra national sports awards rajiv gandhi
khel ratna dronacharya award arjuna award dhyan chand award bravery
awards and dada saheb phalke awards nobel prize magsaysay awards
pulitzer prize oscar awards etc the book provides listings of winners
of such awards the only compendium of indian international awards and
their achievers is concisely written and illustrated with pie charts
on the basis of age group gender and diversified fields etc the third
revised and enlarged edition of the directory of libraries in india
contains much larger number of addresses of libraries in india special
chapters have been added on addresses of institutions offering courses
on important subjects like management medicine and nursing engineering
and technology architecture law sports etc it is hoped that the
directory in its present form would be found highly useful by
publishers and booksellers in mailing their publicity material the
directory would also be useful to librarians and others concerned with
educational institutions and organisations for getting information
about libraries in india interdisciplinary engineering sciences
introduces and emphasizes the importance of the interdisciplinary
nature of education and research from a materials science perspective
this approach is aimed to promote understanding of the physical
chemical biological and engineering aspects of any materials science
problem contents are prepared to maintain the strong background of
fundamental engineering disciplines while integrating them with the
disciplines of natural science it presents key concepts and includes
case studies on biomedical materials and renewable energy aimed at
senior undergraduate and graduate students in materials science and
other streams of engineering this book explores interdisciplinary
research aspects in a coherent manner for materials science
researchers presents key concepts of engineering sciences as relevant
for materials science in terms of fundamentals and applications
discusses engineering mechanics biological and physical sciences
includes relevant case studies and examples this book offers a
critical evaluation of current scientific work on defining the issue
of sustainability and on measuring progress towards a sustainable
state it aims to provide a common understanding of how progress
towards sustainability can be achieved by optimising technological
development environmental impact and socio economic factors a further
objective is to identify the major trends in methodologies that assist
progress towards sustainability this book gathers selected papers
presented at the inventive communication and computational
technologies conference icicct 2021 held on 25 26 june 2021 at
gnanamani college of technology tamil nadu india the book covers the
topics such as internet of things social networks mobile
communications big data analytics bio inspired computing and cloud
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computing the book is exclusively intended for academics and
practitioners working to resolve practical issues in this area
microbolometers fundamentals materials and recent developments
describes the fundamentals of microbolometers their historic evolution
operational principles and material choices it also explains the
impact of materials on the processing and development of device
characteristics sections address various aspects of optical properties
and recommend models of properties of materials of interest for the
fabrication of the uncooled microbolometers in addition the book
presents two case studies honeywell and texas instruments that focus
on the design and manufacture of microbolometers finally recent
developments applications patents and future trends are presented the
chapter on patents will summarize the strengths and weaknesses of each
of the technologies please note that there is an error on the
dedication page it should read to my sister math g y premalatha and my
brother in law the late professor g n yoganarasimhan professor of
water resources engineering and management for showing me the
direction describes the fundamentals of uncooled infrared detectors
operational principles and material approaches includes case studies
based on honeywell and texas instruments work on microbolometers
provides analyses of current patents with a look towards their
strengths and weaknesses this volume presents select proceedings of
the international conference on sustainable advanced computing icsac
2021 it covers the latest research on a wide range of topics spanning
theory systems applications and case studies in advanced computing
topics covered are machine intelligence expert systems robotics
natural language processing cognitive science quantum computing deep
learning pattern recognition human computer interface biometrics graph
theory etc the volume focuses on the novel research findings and
innovations of various researchers in addition the book will be a
promising solution for new generation based sustainable intelligent
systems that are machine and human centered with modern models and
appropriate amalgamations of collaborative practices with a general
objective of better research in all aspects of sustainable advanced
computing the pacific symposium on biocomputing psb 2023 is an
international multidisciplinary conference for the presentation and
discussion of current research in the theory and application of
computational methods in problems of biological significance
presentations are rigorously peer reviewed and are published in an
archival proceedings volume psb 2023 will be held on january 3 7 2023
in kohala coast hawaii tutorials and workshops will be offered prior
to the start of the conference psb 2023 will bring together top
researchers from the us the asian pacific nations and around the world
to exchange research results and address open issues in all aspects of
computational biology it is a forum for the presentation of work in
databases algorithms interfaces visualization modeling and other
computational methods as applied to biological problems with emphasis
on applications in data rich areas of molecular biology the psb has
been designed to be responsive to the need for critical mass in sub
disciplines within biocomputing for that reason it is the only meeting
whose sessions are defined dynamically each year in response to
specific proposals psb sessions are organized by leaders of research
in biocomputing s hot topics in this way the meeting provides an early
forum for serious examination of emerging methods and approaches in
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this rapidly changing field this book is a collection of high quality
peer reviewed research papers presented at international conference on
recent trends in computing icrtc 2021 held at srm institute of science
and technology ghaziabad delhi india during 4 5 june 2021 the book
discusses a wide variety of industrial engineering and scientific
applications of the emerging techniques the book presents original
works from researchers from academic and industry in the field of
networking security big data and the internet of things the
advancement of technology is a standard of modern daily life whether
it be the release of a new cellphone computer or a self driving car
due to this constant advancement the networks on which these
technologies operate must advance as well innovations in software
defined networking and network functions virtualization is a critical
scholarly publication that observes the advances made in network
infrastructure through achieving cost efficacy while maintaining
maximum flexibility for the formation and operation of these networks
featuring coverage on a broad selection of topics such as software
defined storage openflow controller and storage virtualization this
publication is geared toward professionals computer engineers
academicians students and researchers seeking current and relevant
research on the advancements made to network infrastructures this book
explores opportunities and challenges in the field of internet of
everything ioe security and privacy under the umbrella of distributed
ledger technologies and blockchain technology including distributed
consensus mechanisms crypto sensors encryption algorithms and fault
tolerance mechanisms for devices and systems it focusses on the
applicability of blockchain technology including architectures and
platforms for blockchain and ioe authentication and encryption
algorithms for ioe malicious transactions detection blockchain for
forensics and so forth outlines the major benefits as well as
challenges associated with integration of blockchain with ioe
describes detailed framework to provide security in ioe using
blockchain technology reviews various issues while using distributed
ledger technologies for ioe provides comprehensive coverage of
blockchain for ioe in securing information including encryption
schemes authentication security issues and challenges includes case
studies in realistic situations like healthcare informatics smart
industry and smart transportation this book is aimed at researchers
and graduate students in computing cryptography iot computer
engineering and networks this latest edition of the pearson general
studies manual continues to provide exhaustive study material for the
general studies paper of the upsc civil services preliminary
examination this student friendly book has been completely revised
thoroughly updated and carefully streamlined and is strictly exam
centric in this new edition a large number of new boxes and
marginaliaâ with additional and relevant informationâ have been added
to provide cutting edge information to the aspirant readers will find
that important facts and information have been presented in the form
of well structured tables and lists the book is centrally focused on
human computer interaction and how sensors within small and wide
groups of nano robots employ deep learning for applications in
industry it covers a wide array of topics that are useful for
researchers and students to gain knowledge about ai and sensors in
nanobots furthermore the book explores deep learning approaches to
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enhance the accuracy of ai systems applied in medical robotics for
surgical techniques secondly we plan to explore bio nano robotics
which is a field in nano robotics that deals with automatic
intelligence handling self assembly and replication information
processing and programmability the processing of medical images in a
reasonable timeframe and with high definition is very challenging this
volume helps to meet that challenge by presenting a thorough overview
of medical imaging modalities its processing high performance
computing and the need to embed parallelism in medical image
processing techniques to achieve efficient and fast results with
contributions from researchers from prestigious laboratories and
educational institutions high performance medical image processing
provides important information on medical image processing techniques
parallel computing techniques and embedding parallelism in different
image processing techniques a comprehensive review of parallel
algorithms in medical image processing problems is a key feature of
this book the volume presents the relevant theoretical frameworks and
the latest empirical research findings in the area and provides
detailed descriptions about the diverse high performance techniques
topics discussed include parallel computing multicore architectures
and their applications in image processing machine learning
applications conventional and advanced magnetic resonance imaging
methods hyperspectral image processing algorithms for segmenting 2d
slices for 3d viewing and more case studies such as on the detection
of cancer tumors expound on the information presented key features
provides descriptions of different medical imaging modalities and
their applications discusses the basics and advanced aspects of
parallel computing with different multicore architectures expounds on
the need for embedding data and task parallelism in different medical
image processing techniques presents helpful examples and case studies
of the discussed methods this book will be valuable for professionals
researchers and students working in the field of healthcare
engineering medical imaging technology applications in machine and
deep learning and more it is also appropriate for courses in computer
engineering biomedical engineering and electrical engineering based on
artificial intelligence parallel computing high performance computing
and machine learning and its applications in medical imaging the
indian institute of foreign trade iift is counted in one of the top
management institutes that conduct entrance examinations for
admissions into mba courses 1 iift 5 mock tests solved papers is
updated as per the latest syllabus 2 14 previous years solved papers
are given to get insights of the examination pattern 3 well explained
answers for better understanding and conceptual clarity 4 5 mock tests
are provided for self assessment and ample practice the revised
edition of iift 5 mock tests solved papers has been fully updated as
per the latest syllabus to meet the needs of the competitors engraved
with 14 previous years solved papers 2021 2008 it gives insights of
the examination pattern and their question type well explained answers
are given in a lucid language for better understanding of the concepts
besides focusing on the theory part the book also contains 5 mock
tests for self assessment and quick revision of all sections packed
with good number and variety of questions it helps to strengthen the
conceptual clarity and problem solving skills and is one of the
easiest and fastest ways to improve score toc solved papers 2021 2008
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mock test 1 5 answers hints and explanations this book presents a
collection of high quality peer reviewed research papers from the 7th
international conference on information system design and intelligent
applications india 2022 held at bvrit hyderabad college of engineering
for women hyderabad telangana india from february 25 to 26 2022 it
covers a wide range of topics in computer science and information
technology including data mining and data warehousing high performance
computing parallel and distributed computing computational
intelligence soft computing big data cloud computing grid computing
and cognitive computing when it comes to parkinson s disease one of
the most important issues revolves around early detection and accurate
diagnosis the intricacies of this neurodegenerative disorder often
elude timely identification leaving patients and healthcare providers
grappling with its progressive symptoms ethical concerns surrounding
the use of machine learning to aid in diagnosis further complicate
this challenge this issue is particularly significant for research
scholars phd fellows post doc fellows and medical and biomedical
scholars seeking to unravel the mysteries of parkinson s disease and
develop more effective treatments intelligent technologies and
parkinson s disease prediction and diagnosis serves as a beacon of
hope in the quest to revolutionize parkinson s disease diagnosis and
treatment it unveils the remarkable potential of artificial
intelligence ai and machine learning ml in remodeling the way we
approach this debilitating condition with a comprehensive exploration
of ai s capacity to analyze speech patterns brain imaging data and
gait patterns this book offers a powerful solution to the challenges
of early detection and accurate diagnosis this book includes selected
peer reviewed articles from the 5th international conference on
communications and cyber physical engineering iccce 2022 held on 29th
and 30th april 2022 in hyderabad india articles presented here relate
to next generation cognitive systems neuroscience cyber physical
systems and their impact on communication technologies the book
includes content related to cognitive disorders computational
intelligence fuzzy logics evolutionary computing that are important
for deriving a roadmap for future research on cognitive science
systems and communications iccce is one of the most prestigious
conferences conceptualized in the transdisciplinary field of cognitive
science and communication technology areas like methods of linguistics
computer science philosophy and neuroscience this edition of the
conference was attended by several industry professionals and
academicians and government agencies to cover a broad range of
perspectives practices and technical expertise related to cognitive
technologies and next generation communications articles presented
cover innovations from industry outcome of implementations and cutting
edge research outcomes from cognitive science technology areas and
their impact on communication technology and cyber physical
engineering the handbook of data structures and applications was first
published over a decade ago this second edition aims to update the
first by focusing on areas of research in data structures that have
seen significant progress while the discipline of data structures has
not matured as rapidly as other areas of computer science the book
aims to update those areas that have seen advances retaining the seven
part structure of the first edition the handbook begins with a review
of introductory material followed by a discussion of well known
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classes of data structures priority queues dictionary structures and
multidimensional structures the editors next analyze miscellaneous
data structures which are well known structures that elude easy
classification the book then addresses mechanisms and tools that were
developed to facilitate the use of data structures in real programs it
concludes with an examination of the applications of data structures
four new chapters have been added on bloom filters binary decision
diagrams data structures for cheminformatics and data structures for
big data stores and updates have been made to other chapters that
appeared in the first edition the handbook is invaluable for
suggesting new ideas for research in data structures and for revealing
application contexts in which they can be deployed practitioners
devising algorithms will gain insight into organizing data allowing
them to solve algorithmic problems more efficiently biomaterials as a
research theme is highly socially relevant with impactful applications
in human healthcare in this context this book provides a state of the
art perspective on biomaterials research in india and globally it
presents a sketch of the indian landscape against the backdrop of the
international developments in biomaterials research furthermore this
book presents highlights from major global institutes of importance
and challenges and recommendations for bringing inventions from the
bench to the bedside it also presents valuable information to those
interested in existing issues pertaining to developing the
biomaterials research ecosystem in developing countries the contents
also serve to inspire and educate young researchers and students to
take up research challenges in the areas of biomaterials biomedical
implants and regenerative medicine with key recommendations for
developing frontier research and policy it also speaks to science
administrators policymakers industry experts and entrepreneurs on
helping shape the future of biomaterials research and development the
manufacturing system is going through substantial changes and
developments in light of industry 4 0 newer manufacturing technologies
are being developed and applied there is a need to optimize these
techniques when applied in different circumstances with respect to
materials tools product configurations and process parameters this
book covers computational intelligence applied to manufacturing it
discusses nature inspired optimization of processes and their design
and development in manufacturing systems it explores all manufacturing
processes at both macro and micro levels and offers manufacturing
philosophies nonconventional manufacturing real industry problems and
case studies research on generative processes and relevance of all
this to industry 4 0 is also included researchers students
academicians and industry professionals will find this reference title
very useful this book is a detailed reference guide on deep learning
and its applications it aims to provide a basic understanding of deep
learning and its different architectures that are applied to process
images speech and natural language it explains basic concepts and many
modern use cases through fifteen chapters contributed by computer
science academics and researchers by the end of the book the reader
will become familiar with different deep learning approaches and
models and understand how to implement various deep learning
algorithms using multiple frameworks and libraries this book is
divided into three parts the first part explains the basic operating
understanding history evolution and challenges associated with deep
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learning the basic concepts of mathematics and the hardware
requirements for deep learning implementation and some of its popular
frameworks for medical applications are also covered the second part
is dedicated to sentiment analysis using deep learning and machine
learning techniques this book section covers the experimentation and
application of deep learning techniques and architectures in real
world applications it details the salient approaches issues and
challenges in building ethically aligned machines an approach inspired
by traditional eastern thought and wisdom is also presented the final
part covers artificial intelligence approaches used to explain the
machine learning models that enhance transparency for the benefit of
users a review and detailed description of the use of knowledge graphs
in generating explanations for black box recommender systems and a
review of ethical system design and a model for sustainable education
is included in this section an additional chapter demonstrates how a
semi supervised machine learning technique can be used for
cryptocurrency portfolio management the book is a timely reference for
academicians professionals researchers and students at engineering and
medical institutions working on artificial intelligence applications
this book is a collection of best selected papers presented at the
international conference on inventive computation and information
technologies icicit 2020 organized during 24 25 september 2020 the
book includes papers in the research area of information sciences and
communication engineering the book presents novel and innovative
research results in theory methodology and applications of
communication engineering and information technologies the rise of
technology has proven to be a threat to personal data cyberspace
protection and organizational security however these technologies can
be used to enhance the effectiveness of institutional security through
the use of blockchain and the internet of things iot organizations may
combat cybercriminals and better protect their privacy the research
anthology on convergence of blockchain internet of things and security
describes the implementation of blockchain and iot technologies to
better protect personal and organizational data as well as enhance
overall security it also explains the tools applications and emerging
innovations in security and the ways in which they are enhanced by
blockchain and iot covering topics such as electronic health records
intrusion detection and software engineering this major reference work
is an essential resource for business leaders and executives it
managers computer scientists hospital administrators security
professionals law enforcement students and faculty of higher education
librarians researchers and academicians this book includes high
quality research papers presented at the fourth international
conference on image processing and capsule networks icipcn 2023 which
is held in bangkok thailand during 10 11 august 2023 this book
provides a collection of the state of the art research attempts to
tackle the challenges in image and signal processing from various
novel and potential research perspectives the book investigates
feature extraction techniques image enhancement methods reconstruction
models object detection methods recommendation models deep and
temporal feature analysis intelligent decision support systems and
autonomous image detection models in addition to this the book also
looks into the potential opportunities to monitor and control the
global pandemic situations this book focuses on plastics process
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analysis instrumentation for modern manufacturing in the plastics
industry process analysis is the starting point since plastics
processing is different from processing of metals ceramics and other
materials plastics materials show unique behavior in terms of heat
transfer fluid flow viscoelastic behavior and a dependence of the
previous time temperature and shear history which determines how the
material responds during processing and its end use many of the
manufacturing processes are continuous or cyclical in nature the
systems are flow systems in which the process variables such as time
temperature position melt and hydraulic pressure must be controlled to
achieve a satisfactory product which is typically specified by
critical dimensions and physical properties which vary with the
processing conditions instrumentation has to be selected so that it
survives the harsh manufacturing environment of high pressures
temperatures and shear rates and yet it has to have a fast response to
measure the process dynamics at many times the measurements have to be
in a non contact mode so as not to disturb the melt or the finished
product plastics resins are reactive systems the resins will degrade
if the process conditions are not controlled analysis of the process
allows one to strategize how to minimize degradation and optimize end
use properties this new volume microscopy applied to materials
sciences and life sciences focuses on recent theoretical and practical
advances in polymers and their blends composites and nanocompos ites
related to their microscopic characterization it highlights recent
accomplishments and trends in the field of polymer nanocomposites and
filled polymers related to microstructural characterization this book
gives an insight and better understanding into the development in
microscopy as a tool for characterization the book emphasizes recent
research work in the field of microscopy in life sciences and
materials sciences mainly related to its synthesis characterizations
and applications the book explains the application of microscopic
techniques in life sciences and materials sciences and their
applications and state of current research carried out the book aims
to foster a better understanding of the properties of polymer
composites by describing new techniques to measure microstructure
property relationships and by utilizing techniques and expertise
developed in the conventional filled polymer composites
characterization techniques particularly microstructural
characterization have proven to be extremely difficult because of the
range of length scales associated with these materials topics include
instrumentation and techniques advances in scanning probe microscopy
sem tem om 3d imaging and tomography electron diffraction techniques
and analytical microscopy advances in sample preparation techniques in
situ microscopy correlative microscopy in life and material sciences
low voltage electron microscopy life sciences structure and imaging of
biomolecules live cell imaging neurobiology organelles and cellular
dynamics multi disciplinary approaches for medical and biological
sciences microscopic application in plants microorganism and
environmental science super resolution microscopy in biological
sciences materials sciences materials for nanotechnology metals alloys
and inter metallic ceramics composites minerals and microscopy in
cultural heritage thin films coatings surfaces and interfaces carbon
based materials polymers and soft materials and self assembled
materials semiconductors and magnetic materials polymers and inorganic
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nanoparticles the volume will be of significant interest to scientists
working on the basic issues surrounding polymers nanocomposites and
nanoparticulate filled polymers as well as those working in industry
on applied problems such as processing because of the
multidisciplinary nature of this research the book will be valuable to
chemists materials scientists physicists chemical engineers and
processing specialists who are involved and interested in the future
frontiers of blends this book examines the interactions of
nanomaterials with the biological system the chapters of the book
explore the natural and synthetic biomaterials that modulate immune
responses for their applications in drug delivery and tissue
engineering further the book discusses the implications of the
physiochemical properties of nanoparticles and their microenvironment
on their interactions with biological systems the chapters also
present the recognitive capabilities of biomaterials for the
development of novel strategies for the detection and treatment of
autoimmune disorders the book also introduces nanotechnology platforms
for drug delivery and highlights current and emerging nanotechnologies
that could enable novel classes of therapeutics towards the end the
book reviews the efficiency of drug loaded nanoparticles in modulating
the functioning of the biological milieu for improved disease
treatment lastly the book outlines the ethical issues regarding the
use of nanoparticles for in vitro and in vivo applications given its
scope it is a valuable resource for graduate students and researchers
interested in understanding the biomedical applications of
nanoparticles and their interactions with the biological milieu this
book explores several branches of the social sciences and their
perspectives regarding their relations with decision making processes
computer science education linguistics sociology and management the
decision making process in social contexts is based on the analysis of
sound alternatives using evaluative criteria therefore this process is
one that can be rational or irrational and can be based on knowledge
and or beliefs a decision making process always produces a final
decision which may or may not imply prompt action and increases the
chances of choosing the best possible alternative the book is divided
into four main parts the concepts covered in the first part on
computer science explore how the rise of algorithms and the growth in
computing power over the years can influence decision making processes
in the second part some traditional and innovative ideas and methods
used in education are presented compulsory schooling inclusive schools
higher education etc in turn the third part focuses on linguistics
aspects and examines how progress is manifested in language the fourth
part on sociology explores how society can be influenced by social
norms human interactions culture and religion management regarded as a
science of the decision making process is explored in the last part of
this book selected organizations strategies objectives and resources
are presented e g human resources financial resources and
technological resources the book gathers and presents in a concise
format a broad range of aspects regarding the decision making process
in social contexts making it a valuable and unique resource for the
scientific community advances in chemical engineering are focused on
intensification of reactions unit operations and mechanical operations
intensification facilitates reduction in cost size and increase in
conversion separation and selectivity in case of distillation reactive
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distillation can reduce energy cost and increase product quality
considerably compared to conventional reactor separator method similar
advantages can be considered for reaction adsorption and other
reactive separations use of non renewable energy sources can reduce
burden on conventional feed stocks and reduce carbon foot prints nano
materials are gaining importance due to their unique properties
application of nanomaterial for process intensification is being
explored in mass transfer heat transfer and reaction engineering the
composition of flue gases depends on raw material and process it is
important to have adequate knowledge of these aspects while selecting
treatment methods various chemical conversion methods are effective
for the treatment of flue gases the recovery of components from flue
gases involves adsorption absorption stripping and desorption methods
this book contains one chapter on food adulteration also food
adulteration is very increasing and dangerous phenomenon it is being
practiced from ancient times adulteration for maximizing profit is
very commonly practiced unethical practice there is need for
increasing moral and ethical values there is need for people friendly
methods for analysing or at least identification of adulterations also
use of branded items can minimize harms due to adulteration the
chapters in this book are focused on non renewable energy chapters 1 5
9 water treatment and recycle chapters 4 10 11 12 use of advanced
materials for catalysts chapters 2 3 13 flue gas heat recovery 14
intensification of unit operations 5 6 7 8 and adulteration in food
products new york s nanotechnology model building the innovation
economy is the summary of a 2013 symposium convened by the national
research council board on science technology and economic policy and
members of the nano consortium that drew state officials and staff
business leaders and leading national figures in early stage finance
technology engineering education and state and federal policies to
review challenges plans and opportunities for innovation led growth in
new york the symposium participants assessed new york s academic
industrial and human resources identified key policy issues and
engaged in a discussion of how the state might leverage regional
development organizations state initiatives and national programs
focused on manufacturing and innovation to support its economic
development goals this report highlights the accomplishments and
growth of the innovation ecosystem in new york while also identifying
needs challenges and opportunities new york s nanotechnology model
reviews the development of the albany nanotech cluster and its
usefulness as a model for innovation based growth while also
discussing the new york innovation ecosystem more broadly the text
comprehensively highlights the latest methodologies models techniques
and applications along with a description of modeling optimization and
experimental works in the energy sector it further explains key
concepts such as finite element analysis tools hybrid energy systems
mechanical components design and optimization solar coupled systems
and vertical heat exchanger this book discusses the role and
integration of solar geothermal and hydrogen based thermal energy
storage tes technologies in different sectors for space heating and
cooling applications covers mechanical modeling and optimization of
hybrid energy storage systems for performance improvement and focuses
on hydrogen production storage and safety measures explores the
integration of iot and global energy interaction technologies
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highlighting their potential benefits in driving the transition toward
a sustainable and resilient global energy system explains different
aspects of clean technologies such as batteries fuel cells ground
energy storage solar thermal system and the role of green hydrogen in
decarbonizing sectors like transportation and energy showcases a clear
idea of sustainable development using renewable energy focusing on
policymaking challenges in transition from conventional to renewable
energy and future directions in energy sector it is primarily written
for senior undergraduates and graduate students and academic
researchers in the fields of mechanical engineering production
engineering industrial engineering and environmental engineering
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Operations Research and Management Science
Handbook 2016-04-19

operations research or began as an interdisciplinary activity to solve
complex military problems during world war ii utilizing principles
from mathematics engineering business computer science economics and
statistics or has developed into a full fledged academic discipline
with practical application in business industry government and m

Intelligent and Reliable Engineering Systems
2021-09-14

iemera is a three day international conference specially designed with
cluster of scientific and technological sessions providing a common
platform for the researchers academicians industry delegates across
the globe to share and exchange their knowledge and contribution the
emerging areas of research and development in electrical electronics
mechanical and software technologies are major focus areas the
conference is equipped with well organized scientific sessions keynote
and plenary lectures research paper and poster presentations and world
class exhibitions moreover iemera 2020 facilitates better
understanding of the technological developments and scientific
advancements across the world by showcasing the pace of science
technology and business areas in the field of energy management
electronics electric thermal power robotics and automation

The PADMA ACHIEVERS 2016 2017-08-05

ambition always begins with a dream with a purpose though money may be
an important part of it most people strive and achieve for reasons
other than money it s the quest to prove themselves however not all
those who strive succeed that s where the importance of awards and
public recognition comes in awards are not only for acknowledging
success they recognise many other qualities ability efforts struggle
and above all excellence disha s padma achievers 2016 focuses on those
truly remarkable indians foreigners who have won fame and
encouragement to pursue their excellence in their respective fields
the book goes into great detail of the lives of padma vibhushan padma
bhushan and padma shri awardees how they got their recognition their
struggle and how they achieved these rare feats in their respective
fields padma achievers 2016 has been designed to cater to a aspirants
of various competitive exams like civil services banks railways upsc
and psc exams and quiz competition across the country and b teachers
researchers media persons laymen and avid readers the book may benefit
you in many ways like the knowledge about various honours awards and
recognitions conferred by the government of india has multiple
practical uses and it can make you crack various competitive exams
like upsc civil services ssc banking insurance railways engg services
and afcat etc and can keep you updated on the latest trends whether it
is an essay or group discussion or pi the book can help you enhance
your general knowledge you have every chance to be able to stand out
from the crowd if your knowledge on the gk is sufficient it can
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enhance your public speaking skills while giving examples of these
distinguished personalities it will help strike a conversation with a
friend or colleague general knowledge and current affairs are instant
conversation starters it also helps you keep up with the latest trends
in diverse fields like science engineering trade industry medicine art
cinema literature education sports journalism spiritualism social work
public affairs etc with the inspiration from the lives of people who
made it big it makes you street smart and helps you take well informed
decisions in life and may prove to be a guiding light in your
professional career since the awardees come from diverse cultures and
ethnicities it will help you form a perspective about the cultures
that are different from your own a must reference book for teachers
researchers motivators and mentors who will find multiple examples of
guiding their students as well as for parents for motivating their
kids the book also provides a first hand information about other
indian as well as international awards like civilian awards gandhi
peace prize indira gandhi peace prize tagore award gallantry awards
param vir maha vir ashok chakra national sports awards rajiv gandhi
khel ratna dronacharya award arjuna award dhyan chand award bravery
awards and dada saheb phalke awards nobel prize magsaysay awards
pulitzer prize oscar awards etc the book provides listings of winners
of such awards the only compendium of indian international awards and
their achievers is concisely written and illustrated with pie charts
on the basis of age group gender and diversified fields etc

Directory of Libraries in India 2000

the third revised and enlarged edition of the directory of libraries
in india contains much larger number of addresses of libraries in
india special chapters have been added on addresses of institutions
offering courses on important subjects like management medicine and
nursing engineering and technology architecture law sports etc it is
hoped that the directory in its present form would be found highly
useful by publishers and booksellers in mailing their publicity
material the directory would also be useful to librarians and others
concerned with educational institutions and organisations for getting
information about libraries in india

Interdisciplinary Engineering Sciences
2020-05-14

interdisciplinary engineering sciences introduces and emphasizes the
importance of the interdisciplinary nature of education and research
from a materials science perspective this approach is aimed to promote
understanding of the physical chemical biological and engineering
aspects of any materials science problem contents are prepared to
maintain the strong background of fundamental engineering disciplines
while integrating them with the disciplines of natural science it
presents key concepts and includes case studies on biomedical
materials and renewable energy aimed at senior undergraduate and
graduate students in materials science and other streams of
engineering this book explores interdisciplinary research aspects in a
coherent manner for materials science researchers presents key
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concepts of engineering sciences as relevant for materials science in
terms of fundamentals and applications discusses engineering mechanics
biological and physical sciences includes relevant case studies and
examples

Technological Choices for Sustainability
2013-03-09

this book offers a critical evaluation of current scientific work on
defining the issue of sustainability and on measuring progress towards
a sustainable state it aims to provide a common understanding of how
progress towards sustainability can be achieved by optimising
technological development environmental impact and socio economic
factors a further objective is to identify the major trends in
methodologies that assist progress towards sustainability

Inventive Communication and Computational
Technologies 2022-01-11

this book gathers selected papers presented at the inventive
communication and computational technologies conference icicct 2021
held on 25 26 june 2021 at gnanamani college of technology tamil nadu
india the book covers the topics such as internet of things social
networks mobile communications big data analytics bio inspired
computing and cloud computing the book is exclusively intended for
academics and practitioners working to resolve practical issues in
this area

Microbolometers 2021-12-01

microbolometers fundamentals materials and recent developments
describes the fundamentals of microbolometers their historic evolution
operational principles and material choices it also explains the
impact of materials on the processing and development of device
characteristics sections address various aspects of optical properties
and recommend models of properties of materials of interest for the
fabrication of the uncooled microbolometers in addition the book
presents two case studies honeywell and texas instruments that focus
on the design and manufacture of microbolometers finally recent
developments applications patents and future trends are presented the
chapter on patents will summarize the strengths and weaknesses of each
of the technologies please note that there is an error on the
dedication page it should read to my sister math g y premalatha and my
brother in law the late professor g n yoganarasimhan professor of
water resources engineering and management for showing me the
direction describes the fundamentals of uncooled infrared detectors
operational principles and material approaches includes case studies
based on honeywell and texas instruments work on microbolometers
provides analyses of current patents with a look towards their
strengths and weaknesses
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Sustainable Advanced Computing 2022-03-30

this volume presents select proceedings of the international
conference on sustainable advanced computing icsac 2021 it covers the
latest research on a wide range of topics spanning theory systems
applications and case studies in advanced computing topics covered are
machine intelligence expert systems robotics natural language
processing cognitive science quantum computing deep learning pattern
recognition human computer interface biometrics graph theory etc the
volume focuses on the novel research findings and innovations of
various researchers in addition the book will be a promising solution
for new generation based sustainable intelligent systems that are
machine and human centered with modern models and appropriate
amalgamations of collaborative practices with a general objective of
better research in all aspects of sustainable advanced computing

Biocomputing 2023 - Proceedings Of The Pacific
Symposium 2022-11-24

the pacific symposium on biocomputing psb 2023 is an international
multidisciplinary conference for the presentation and discussion of
current research in the theory and application of computational
methods in problems of biological significance presentations are
rigorously peer reviewed and are published in an archival proceedings
volume psb 2023 will be held on january 3 7 2023 in kohala coast
hawaii tutorials and workshops will be offered prior to the start of
the conference psb 2023 will bring together top researchers from the
us the asian pacific nations and around the world to exchange research
results and address open issues in all aspects of computational
biology it is a forum for the presentation of work in databases
algorithms interfaces visualization modeling and other computational
methods as applied to biological problems with emphasis on
applications in data rich areas of molecular biology the psb has been
designed to be responsive to the need for critical mass in sub
disciplines within biocomputing for that reason it is the only meeting
whose sessions are defined dynamically each year in response to
specific proposals psb sessions are organized by leaders of research
in biocomputing s hot topics in this way the meeting provides an early
forum for serious examination of emerging methods and approaches in
this rapidly changing field

Proceedings of International Conference on
Recent Trends in Computing 2022-01-15

this book is a collection of high quality peer reviewed research
papers presented at international conference on recent trends in
computing icrtc 2021 held at srm institute of science and technology
ghaziabad delhi india during 4 5 june 2021 the book discusses a wide
variety of industrial engineering and scientific applications of the
emerging techniques the book presents original works from researchers
from academic and industry in the field of networking security big
data and the internet of things
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Innovations in Software-Defined Networking and
Network Functions Virtualization 2018-02-16

the advancement of technology is a standard of modern daily life
whether it be the release of a new cellphone computer or a self
driving car due to this constant advancement the networks on which
these technologies operate must advance as well innovations in
software defined networking and network functions virtualization is a
critical scholarly publication that observes the advances made in
network infrastructure through achieving cost efficacy while
maintaining maximum flexibility for the formation and operation of
these networks featuring coverage on a broad selection of topics such
as software defined storage openflow controller and storage
virtualization this publication is geared toward professionals
computer engineers academicians students and researchers seeking
current and relevant research on the advancements made to network
infrastructures

Blockchain Technology for IoE 2023-09-29

this book explores opportunities and challenges in the field of
internet of everything ioe security and privacy under the umbrella of
distributed ledger technologies and blockchain technology including
distributed consensus mechanisms crypto sensors encryption algorithms
and fault tolerance mechanisms for devices and systems it focusses on
the applicability of blockchain technology including architectures and
platforms for blockchain and ioe authentication and encryption
algorithms for ioe malicious transactions detection blockchain for
forensics and so forth outlines the major benefits as well as
challenges associated with integration of blockchain with ioe
describes detailed framework to provide security in ioe using
blockchain technology reviews various issues while using distributed
ledger technologies for ioe provides comprehensive coverage of
blockchain for ioe in securing information including encryption
schemes authentication security issues and challenges includes case
studies in realistic situations like healthcare informatics smart
industry and smart transportation this book is aimed at researchers
and graduate students in computing cryptography iot computer
engineering and networks

The Pearson General Studies Manual 2009, 1/e
2009

this latest edition of the pearson general studies manual continues to
provide exhaustive study material for the general studies paper of the
upsc civil services preliminary examination this student friendly book
has been completely revised thoroughly updated and carefully
streamlined and is strictly exam centric in this new edition a large
number of new boxes and marginaliaâ with additional and relevant
informationâ have been added to provide cutting edge information to
the aspirant readers will find that important facts and information
have been presented in the form of well structured tables and lists
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Big data management in Sensing 2022-09-01

the book is centrally focused on human computer interaction and how
sensors within small and wide groups of nano robots employ deep
learning for applications in industry it covers a wide array of topics
that are useful for researchers and students to gain knowledge about
ai and sensors in nanobots furthermore the book explores deep learning
approaches to enhance the accuracy of ai systems applied in medical
robotics for surgical techniques secondly we plan to explore bio nano
robotics which is a field in nano robotics that deals with automatic
intelligence handling self assembly and replication information
processing and programmability

Michigan Ensian 2022-07-07

the processing of medical images in a reasonable timeframe and with
high definition is very challenging this volume helps to meet that
challenge by presenting a thorough overview of medical imaging
modalities its processing high performance computing and the need to
embed parallelism in medical image processing techniques to achieve
efficient and fast results with contributions from researchers from
prestigious laboratories and educational institutions high performance
medical image processing provides important information on medical
image processing techniques parallel computing techniques and
embedding parallelism in different image processing techniques a
comprehensive review of parallel algorithms in medical image
processing problems is a key feature of this book the volume presents
the relevant theoretical frameworks and the latest empirical research
findings in the area and provides detailed descriptions about the
diverse high performance techniques topics discussed include parallel
computing multicore architectures and their applications in image
processing machine learning applications conventional and advanced
magnetic resonance imaging methods hyperspectral image processing
algorithms for segmenting 2d slices for 3d viewing and more case
studies such as on the detection of cancer tumors expound on the
information presented key features provides descriptions of different
medical imaging modalities and their applications discusses the basics
and advanced aspects of parallel computing with different multicore
architectures expounds on the need for embedding data and task
parallelism in different medical image processing techniques presents
helpful examples and case studies of the discussed methods this book
will be valuable for professionals researchers and students working in
the field of healthcare engineering medical imaging technology
applications in machine and deep learning and more it is also
appropriate for courses in computer engineering biomedical engineering
and electrical engineering based on artificial intelligence parallel
computing high performance computing and machine learning and its
applications in medical imaging

High-Performance Medical Image Processing
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2022-03-05

the indian institute of foreign trade iift is counted in one of the
top management institutes that conduct entrance examinations for
admissions into mba courses 1 iift 5 mock tests solved papers is
updated as per the latest syllabus 2 14 previous years solved papers
are given to get insights of the examination pattern 3 well explained
answers for better understanding and conceptual clarity 4 5 mock tests
are provided for self assessment and ample practice the revised
edition of iift 5 mock tests solved papers has been fully updated as
per the latest syllabus to meet the needs of the competitors engraved
with 14 previous years solved papers 2021 2008 it gives insights of
the examination pattern and their question type well explained answers
are given in a lucid language for better understanding of the concepts
besides focusing on the theory part the book also contains 5 mock
tests for self assessment and quick revision of all sections packed
with good number and variety of questions it helps to strengthen the
conceptual clarity and problem solving skills and is one of the
easiest and fastest ways to improve score toc solved papers 2021 2008
mock test 1 5 answers hints and explanations

IIFT 5 Mock Tests & Solved Papers (2021-2008)
2022-10-27

this book presents a collection of high quality peer reviewed research
papers from the 7th international conference on information system
design and intelligent applications india 2022 held at bvrit hyderabad
college of engineering for women hyderabad telangana india from
february 25 to 26 2022 it covers a wide range of topics in computer
science and information technology including data mining and data
warehousing high performance computing parallel and distributed
computing computational intelligence soft computing big data cloud
computing grid computing and cognitive computing

Intelligent System Design 2024-02-08

when it comes to parkinson s disease one of the most important issues
revolves around early detection and accurate diagnosis the intricacies
of this neurodegenerative disorder often elude timely identification
leaving patients and healthcare providers grappling with its
progressive symptoms ethical concerns surrounding the use of machine
learning to aid in diagnosis further complicate this challenge this
issue is particularly significant for research scholars phd fellows
post doc fellows and medical and biomedical scholars seeking to
unravel the mysteries of parkinson s disease and develop more
effective treatments intelligent technologies and parkinson s disease
prediction and diagnosis serves as a beacon of hope in the quest to
revolutionize parkinson s disease diagnosis and treatment it unveils
the remarkable potential of artificial intelligence ai and machine
learning ml in remodeling the way we approach this debilitating
condition with a comprehensive exploration of ai s capacity to analyze
speech patterns brain imaging data and gait patterns this book offers
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a powerful solution to the challenges of early detection and accurate
diagnosis

Intelligent Technologies and Parkinson’s
Disease: Prediction and Diagnosis 2023-03-09

this book includes selected peer reviewed articles from the 5th
international conference on communications and cyber physical
engineering iccce 2022 held on 29th and 30th april 2022 in hyderabad
india articles presented here relate to next generation cognitive
systems neuroscience cyber physical systems and their impact on
communication technologies the book includes content related to
cognitive disorders computational intelligence fuzzy logics
evolutionary computing that are important for deriving a roadmap for
future research on cognitive science systems and communications iccce
is one of the most prestigious conferences conceptualized in the
transdisciplinary field of cognitive science and communication
technology areas like methods of linguistics computer science
philosophy and neuroscience this edition of the conference was
attended by several industry professionals and academicians and
government agencies to cover a broad range of perspectives practices
and technical expertise related to cognitive technologies and next
generation communications articles presented cover innovations from
industry outcome of implementations and cutting edge research outcomes
from cognitive science technology areas and their impact on
communication technology and cyber physical engineering

Advances in Cognitive Science and
Communications 2018-02-21

the handbook of data structures and applications was first published
over a decade ago this second edition aims to update the first by
focusing on areas of research in data structures that have seen
significant progress while the discipline of data structures has not
matured as rapidly as other areas of computer science the book aims to
update those areas that have seen advances retaining the seven part
structure of the first edition the handbook begins with a review of
introductory material followed by a discussion of well known classes
of data structures priority queues dictionary structures and
multidimensional structures the editors next analyze miscellaneous
data structures which are well known structures that elude easy
classification the book then addresses mechanisms and tools that were
developed to facilitate the use of data structures in real programs it
concludes with an examination of the applications of data structures
four new chapters have been added on bloom filters binary decision
diagrams data structures for cheminformatics and data structures for
big data stores and updates have been made to other chapters that
appeared in the first edition the handbook is invaluable for
suggesting new ideas for research in data structures and for revealing
application contexts in which they can be deployed practitioners
devising algorithms will gain insight into organizing data allowing
them to solve algorithmic problems more efficiently
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Handbook of Data Structures and Applications
2020-10-22

biomaterials as a research theme is highly socially relevant with
impactful applications in human healthcare in this context this book
provides a state of the art perspective on biomaterials research in
india and globally it presents a sketch of the indian landscape
against the backdrop of the international developments in biomaterials
research furthermore this book presents highlights from major global
institutes of importance and challenges and recommendations for
bringing inventions from the bench to the bedside it also presents
valuable information to those interested in existing issues pertaining
to developing the biomaterials research ecosystem in developing
countries the contents also serve to inspire and educate young
researchers and students to take up research challenges in the areas
of biomaterials biomedical implants and regenerative medicine with key
recommendations for developing frontier research and policy it also
speaks to science administrators policymakers industry experts and
entrepreneurs on helping shape the future of biomaterials research and
development

Biomaterials Science and Implants 2020-12-08

the manufacturing system is going through substantial changes and
developments in light of industry 4 0 newer manufacturing technologies
are being developed and applied there is a need to optimize these
techniques when applied in different circumstances with respect to
materials tools product configurations and process parameters this
book covers computational intelligence applied to manufacturing it
discusses nature inspired optimization of processes and their design
and development in manufacturing systems it explores all manufacturing
processes at both macro and micro levels and offers manufacturing
philosophies nonconventional manufacturing real industry problems and
case studies research on generative processes and relevance of all
this to industry 4 0 is also included researchers students
academicians and industry professionals will find this reference title
very useful

Nature-Inspired Optimization in Advanced
Manufacturing Processes and Systems 2006

this book is a detailed reference guide on deep learning and its
applications it aims to provide a basic understanding of deep learning
and its different architectures that are applied to process images
speech and natural language it explains basic concepts and many modern
use cases through fifteen chapters contributed by computer science
academics and researchers by the end of the book the reader will
become familiar with different deep learning approaches and models and
understand how to implement various deep learning algorithms using
multiple frameworks and libraries this book is divided into three
parts the first part explains the basic operating understanding
history evolution and challenges associated with deep learning the
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basic concepts of mathematics and the hardware requirements for deep
learning implementation and some of its popular frameworks for medical
applications are also covered the second part is dedicated to
sentiment analysis using deep learning and machine learning techniques
this book section covers the experimentation and application of deep
learning techniques and architectures in real world applications it
details the salient approaches issues and challenges in building
ethically aligned machines an approach inspired by traditional eastern
thought and wisdom is also presented the final part covers artificial
intelligence approaches used to explain the machine learning models
that enhance transparency for the benefit of users a review and
detailed description of the use of knowledge graphs in generating
explanations for black box recommender systems and a review of ethical
system design and a model for sustainable education is included in
this section an additional chapter demonstrates how a semi supervised
machine learning technique can be used for cryptocurrency portfolio
management the book is a timely reference for academicians
professionals researchers and students at engineering and medical
institutions working on artificial intelligence applications

Proceedings of the Board of Regents 2005

this book is a collection of best selected papers presented at the
international conference on inventive computation and information
technologies icicit 2020 organized during 24 25 september 2020 the
book includes papers in the research area of information sciences and
communication engineering the book presents novel and innovative
research results in theory methodology and applications of
communication engineering and information technologies

Biennial Report 2023-08-21

the rise of technology has proven to be a threat to personal data
cyberspace protection and organizational security however these
technologies can be used to enhance the effectiveness of institutional
security through the use of blockchain and the internet of things iot
organizations may combat cybercriminals and better protect their
privacy the research anthology on convergence of blockchain internet
of things and security describes the implementation of blockchain and
iot technologies to better protect personal and organizational data as
well as enhance overall security it also explains the tools
applications and emerging innovations in security and the ways in
which they are enhanced by blockchain and iot covering topics such as
electronic health records intrusion detection and software engineering
this major reference work is an essential resource for business
leaders and executives it managers computer scientists hospital
administrators security professionals law enforcement students and
faculty of higher education librarians researchers and academicians

Deep Learning: Theory, Architectures and
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Applications in Speech, Image and Language
Processing 2021-03-27

this book includes high quality research papers presented at the
fourth international conference on image processing and capsule
networks icipcn 2023 which is held in bangkok thailand during 10 11
august 2023 this book provides a collection of the state of the art
research attempts to tackle the challenges in image and signal
processing from various novel and potential research perspectives the
book investigates feature extraction techniques image enhancement
methods reconstruction models object detection methods recommendation
models deep and temporal feature analysis intelligent decision support
systems and autonomous image detection models in addition to this the
book also looks into the potential opportunities to monitor and
control the global pandemic situations

Inventive Computation and Information
Technologies 2022-07-08

this book focuses on plastics process analysis instrumentation for
modern manufacturing in the plastics industry process analysis is the
starting point since plastics processing is different from processing
of metals ceramics and other materials plastics materials show unique
behavior in terms of heat transfer fluid flow viscoelastic behavior
and a dependence of the previous time temperature and shear history
which determines how the material responds during processing and its
end use many of the manufacturing processes are continuous or cyclical
in nature the systems are flow systems in which the process variables
such as time temperature position melt and hydraulic pressure must be
controlled to achieve a satisfactory product which is typically
specified by critical dimensions and physical properties which vary
with the processing conditions instrumentation has to be selected so
that it survives the harsh manufacturing environment of high pressures
temperatures and shear rates and yet it has to have a fast response to
measure the process dynamics at many times the measurements have to be
in a non contact mode so as not to disturb the melt or the finished
product plastics resins are reactive systems the resins will degrade
if the process conditions are not controlled analysis of the process
allows one to strategize how to minimize degradation and optimize end
use properties

Research Anthology on Convergence of
Blockchain, Internet of Things, and Security
2004

this new volume microscopy applied to materials sciences and life
sciences focuses on recent theoretical and practical advances in
polymers and their blends composites and nanocompos ites related to
their microscopic characterization it highlights recent
accomplishments and trends in the field of polymer nanocomposites and
filled polymers related to microstructural characterization this book
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gives an insight and better understanding into the development in
microscopy as a tool for characterization the book emphasizes recent
research work in the field of microscopy in life sciences and
materials sciences mainly related to its synthesis characterizations
and applications the book explains the application of microscopic
techniques in life sciences and materials sciences and their
applications and state of current research carried out the book aims
to foster a better understanding of the properties of polymer
composites by describing new techniques to measure microstructure
property relationships and by utilizing techniques and expertise
developed in the conventional filled polymer composites
characterization techniques particularly microstructural
characterization have proven to be extremely difficult because of the
range of length scales associated with these materials topics include
instrumentation and techniques advances in scanning probe microscopy
sem tem om 3d imaging and tomography electron diffraction techniques
and analytical microscopy advances in sample preparation techniques in
situ microscopy correlative microscopy in life and material sciences
low voltage electron microscopy life sciences structure and imaging of
biomolecules live cell imaging neurobiology organelles and cellular
dynamics multi disciplinary approaches for medical and biological
sciences microscopic application in plants microorganism and
environmental science super resolution microscopy in biological
sciences materials sciences materials for nanotechnology metals alloys
and inter metallic ceramics composites minerals and microscopy in
cultural heritage thin films coatings surfaces and interfaces carbon
based materials polymers and soft materials and self assembled
materials semiconductors and magnetic materials polymers and inorganic
nanoparticles the volume will be of significant interest to scientists
working on the basic issues surrounding polymers nanocomposites and
nanoparticulate filled polymers as well as those working in industry
on applied problems such as processing because of the
multidisciplinary nature of this research the book will be valuable to
chemists materials scientists physicists chemical engineers and
processing specialists who are involved and interested in the future
frontiers of blends

Annual Commencement 2023-12-19

this book examines the interactions of nanomaterials with the
biological system the chapters of the book explore the natural and
synthetic biomaterials that modulate immune responses for their
applications in drug delivery and tissue engineering further the book
discusses the implications of the physiochemical properties of
nanoparticles and their microenvironment on their interactions with
biological systems the chapters also present the recognitive
capabilities of biomaterials for the development of novel strategies
for the detection and treatment of autoimmune disorders the book also
introduces nanotechnology platforms for drug delivery and highlights
current and emerging nanotechnologies that could enable novel classes
of therapeutics towards the end the book reviews the efficiency of
drug loaded nanoparticles in modulating the functioning of the
biological milieu for improved disease treatment lastly the book
outlines the ethical issues regarding the use of nanoparticles for in
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vitro and in vivo applications given its scope it is a valuable
resource for graduate students and researchers interested in
understanding the biomedical applications of nanoparticles and their
interactions with the biological milieu

Fourth International Conference on Image
Processing and Capsule Networks 2021-03-09

this book explores several branches of the social sciences and their
perspectives regarding their relations with decision making processes
computer science education linguistics sociology and management the
decision making process in social contexts is based on the analysis of
sound alternatives using evaluative criteria therefore this process is
one that can be rational or irrational and can be based on knowledge
and or beliefs a decision making process always produces a final
decision which may or may not imply prompt action and increases the
chances of choosing the best possible alternative the book is divided
into four main parts the concepts covered in the first part on
computer science explore how the rise of algorithms and the growth in
computing power over the years can influence decision making processes
in the second part some traditional and innovative ideas and methods
used in education are presented compulsory schooling inclusive schools
higher education etc in turn the third part focuses on linguistics
aspects and examines how progress is manifested in language the fourth
part on sociology explores how society can be influenced by social
norms human interactions culture and religion management regarded as a
science of the decision making process is explored in the last part of
this book selected organizations strategies objectives and resources
are presented e g human resources financial resources and
technological resources the book gathers and presents in a concise
format a broad range of aspects regarding the decision making process
in social contexts making it a valuable and unique resource for the
scientific community

Plastics Process Analysis, Instrumentation, and
Control 2018-11-21

advances in chemical engineering are focused on intensification of
reactions unit operations and mechanical operations intensification
facilitates reduction in cost size and increase in conversion
separation and selectivity in case of distillation reactive
distillation can reduce energy cost and increase product quality
considerably compared to conventional reactor separator method similar
advantages can be considered for reaction adsorption and other
reactive separations use of non renewable energy sources can reduce
burden on conventional feed stocks and reduce carbon foot prints nano
materials are gaining importance due to their unique properties
application of nanomaterial for process intensification is being
explored in mass transfer heat transfer and reaction engineering the
composition of flue gases depends on raw material and process it is
important to have adequate knowledge of these aspects while selecting
treatment methods various chemical conversion methods are effective
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for the treatment of flue gases the recovery of components from flue
gases involves adsorption absorption stripping and desorption methods
this book contains one chapter on food adulteration also food
adulteration is very increasing and dangerous phenomenon it is being
practiced from ancient times adulteration for maximizing profit is
very commonly practiced unethical practice there is need for
increasing moral and ethical values there is need for people friendly
methods for analysing or at least identification of adulterations also
use of branded items can minimize harms due to adulteration the
chapters in this book are focused on non renewable energy chapters 1 5
9 water treatment and recycle chapters 4 10 11 12 use of advanced
materials for catalysts chapters 2 3 13 flue gas heat recovery 14
intensification of unit operations 5 6 7 8 and adulteration in food
products

Microscopy Applied to Materials Sciences and
Life Sciences 2023-11-10

new york s nanotechnology model building the innovation economy is the
summary of a 2013 symposium convened by the national research council
board on science technology and economic policy and members of the
nano consortium that drew state officials and staff business leaders
and leading national figures in early stage finance technology
engineering education and state and federal policies to review
challenges plans and opportunities for innovation led growth in new
york the symposium participants assessed new york s academic
industrial and human resources identified key policy issues and
engaged in a discussion of how the state might leverage regional
development organizations state initiatives and national programs
focused on manufacturing and innovation to support its economic
development goals this report highlights the accomplishments and
growth of the innovation ecosystem in new york while also identifying
needs challenges and opportunities new york s nanotechnology model
reviews the development of the albany nanotech cluster and its
usefulness as a model for innovation based growth while also
discussing the new york innovation ecosystem more broadly

Interaction of Nanomaterials With Living Cells
1974

the text comprehensively highlights the latest methodologies models
techniques and applications along with a description of modeling
optimization and experimental works in the energy sector it further
explains key concepts such as finite element analysis tools hybrid
energy systems mechanical components design and optimization solar
coupled systems and vertical heat exchanger this book discusses the
role and integration of solar geothermal and hydrogen based thermal
energy storage tes technologies in different sectors for space heating
and cooling applications covers mechanical modeling and optimization
of hybrid energy storage systems for performance improvement and
focuses on hydrogen production storage and safety measures explores
the integration of iot and global energy interaction technologies
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highlighting their potential benefits in driving the transition toward
a sustainable and resilient global energy system explains different
aspects of clean technologies such as batteries fuel cells ground
energy storage solar thermal system and the role of green hydrogen in
decarbonizing sectors like transportation and energy showcases a clear
idea of sustainable development using renewable energy focusing on
policymaking challenges in transition from conventional to renewable
energy and future directions in energy sector it is primarily written
for senior undergraduates and graduate students and academic
researchers in the fields of mechanical engineering production
engineering industrial engineering and environmental engineering
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